



Teaching Care Trust Plus

Blackburn with Darwen Teaching Care Trust Plus Guide Business Centre

> School Lane Blackburn Lancashire BB1 2QH

Tel: 01254 282000 Fax: 01254 282002 www.bwd.nhs.uk

Enquiries to be directed to: I Direct No: (Fax No: (I)

Lara Cousens 01254 282000 01254 282002 FOI@bwd.nhs.uk

Ref: 1744

Email:

19th December 2012

request-139323-26fff2de@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Briggs

I acknowledge your request received 21st November. I am pleased to answer your request as follows:

1) How much money has been spent in the last	2008 £6,795
five years on the hosting, development, content and	2009 £30,455
design of your organisation's website? Please	2010 £7,176
include costs of relevant staff wages as well as any	2011 £7,800
external suppliers.	2012 £7,575
	For information on cost of staff wages, please
	contact Blackburn with Darwen Borough Council.
2) What is the value of the organisation's website	Nil
in your current	
asset register?	
3) What will happen to the website when the	Web content will be transferred, where
organisation is closed	appropriate, to the Clinical Commissioning Group
down under the Health and Social Care Act?	and Council websites and the Care Trust Plus
	website will be closed down.
4) How will the answer to 3) be accounted for in	Not applicable – the website is not recorded in the
your capital	capital accounts.
accounts?	

If you require any further assistance please do not hesitate to contact the Freedom of Information and Litigation Manager on 01254 282000 or by email at FOI@bwd.nhs.uk who will be pleased to help you. Further information regarding the Freedom of Information Act 2000 may be found on the Blackburn with Darwen Teaching Care Trust Plus website www.bwd.nhs.uk.

If you still remain dissatisfied you may apply directly to the Information Commissioner for a decision. Generally, the ICO cannot make a decision unless you have exhausted the complaints procedure provided by the Customer Services department. The Information Commissioner can be contacted at: The Information Commissioner's Office, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF.

Yours Sincerely

Anne Asher Associate Director, Commissioning, Governance and Performance